
VILLAGE OF FALL RIVER 
PARK SHELTER RENTAL GUIDELINES 

 
 We want our residents to be able to utilize our park facilities while continuing to adhere to the 
CDC Guidelines.  Outdoor recreation and gatherings are one of our best features in Fall River.   Outdoor 
activities play a critical role in physical and mental health.  
 
We have established a few guidelines that we encourage you to follow.  We want you and your guests to 
be safe as well as enjoy your gathering. 
 
One of the best rules to follow is “Please do not attend if you are not feeling well”.    
 
We will have this facility clean prior to your rental.  It is your responsibility to bring your own sanitizer or 
disinfectant to sanitize and disinfect the areas that you are using during your rental period. 
Please do not use chemicals that would be harmful to any of the surfaces.  High contact areas that we 
suggest sanitizing include door handles, light switches, counter tops, appliance openings.  Please sanitize 
before and after your use. 
 
Bring your own hand sanitizer.  Please provide for your guests also. 
 
Protective equipment or masks have been recommended. 
 
Frequent hand washing is recommended. 
 
We have not established a limit to the number of guests allowed.  Be reasonable and cautious when 
inviting your guests.  Eliminate unnecessary physical contact. 
 
Social distancing is recommended, if at all possible. 
 
Restrooms have been locked to the general public.  They have been cleaned prior to your rental.  Please 
sanitize before and after your use. 
 
It has been recommended to use disposable instead of reusable items wherever possible. 
 
Trash receptables are for your use.  Please bag up your trash before leaving.  We will take care of 
disposing. 
 
If you have determined that you or a guest has COVID-19 or is experiencing symptoms of COVID-19, 
notify the Village Hall immediately.  (920-484-3525). 
 
 
 

PLEASE ENJOY YOUR GATHERING 
 

KEEP SAFE, HEALTHY AND HAPPY 
 
 


